
REPLY TO: PORT DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMS, 423 CANAL ST., ROOM 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date
 

August 1, 2021 No.:  21-036 
    

SUBJECT:   Port of Morgan City.  Temporary Change of Location for CBP 
Services  
  
Effective Monday August 2, 2021, operations at the CBP Office in Cut Off/Galliano will 
temporarily relocate to the CBP Office in Morgan City. 
 
CBP Morgan City is open for business. 
 
Temporary Port Office information is as follows: 
 
CBP Morgan City Office 

• Location:     800 Youngs Road, Morgan City, Louisiana 70380 
• Telephone:  (985) 384-6668 
• Fax:             (985) 384-6656 
• Port email address:  bayouports@cbp.dhs.gov 
• Port Director’s email address: eddie.vera@cbp.dhs.gov 

 
All in-person CBP functions will be performed at the Morgan City Port Office during 
normal port hours: 8:00 AM – 4:30 PM.   
 
Notification will be sent once the Cut Off / Galliano Office is reopened. 
 
Questions regarding this notice should be directed to Customs and Border Protection 
Assistant Port Director Mark Choina at (504) 670-2287 or mark.s.choina@cbp.dhs.gov. 
 
 
Mark S. Choina 
Mark S. Choina 
Assistant Port Director 
New Orleans, Louisiana 
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